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To:  Parks and Recreation Board 

From: Tony Jaramillo, Director of Parks and Recreation  

CC:  Brain TenEyck, Recreation Superintendent  
 Melinda Ciaglia, Recreation Coordinator  
 
Re:  Potential future park/trail head in Canterbury Hills 
 Parks and Recreation Board Meeting, October 15, 2018 

 

Agenda Item: 
Discuss and provide input on a potential future park/trail head in Canterbury Hills lot 18  
(T. Jaramillo). 
 
Background and Explanation: 
Lot 18 in Canterbury Hills is dedicated parkland and is 1.076 acres. Staff wishes to utilize this 
area for park and/or recreational purposes.  
 
Financial Considerations: 
Staff will research the possibility of applying for grants, fundraising and bond issuance with the 
primary intent to provide the land as a neighborhood park which will include a playground, 
open space with a pavilion   
 
Legal Review: 
Town Attorney confirmed lot 18 in Canterbury Hills is dedicated parkland.  
 
Strategic Link: 
Not applicable  
 
Board/Commission/ or Committee Recommendation 
 
Staff Recommendation 
Staff recommends that the Park Board recommends to Council approval of a park in Canterbury 
Hills, Lot 18 and submitting to Council for further action.  
 
Attachments: 

• Two site plans of Canterbury Hills   


